LOUISVILLE CARE CENTER 410 West Fifth Street

October 14, 2015

The regular October meeting of the Louisville Care Center Advisory Board was called to order at 5:08 p.m. by Candace McClun, Vice-Chairman. Other Board members present: Steve Meisinger. Absent were Jamion Biesterfeld, Betty Heard, and Darlene Petrzilka. Others present: Kari Wockenfuss, Administrator; Doris Hohman, Office Manager; Cindy Shera, DON; Cheryl Taylor, ADON; Britany Knispel, Director of Social Services & Marketing; Roger Behrns, City Mayor; Jerry McClun and Rod Petersen, City Council.

& Marketing; Roger Benrns, City Mayor; Jerry McClun and Rod Petersen, City Council.
The location of a posting of the Nebraska Open Meeting Act was noted by the Vice-Chairman McClun.
Due to a lack of quorum at roll call time no meeting was held.

Doris Hohman, Recording Secretary